
 

    Action Alert                                                 January 1, 2021From 

Welcome 2021.  We can rejoice in our new year as we patiently wait on 

President-elect Joe Biden and Vice President-elect Kamala Harris to be inaugurated as our 

next President and Vice President. Democrats worked very hard to achieve this critically 

important feat, and we can be very proud of this major accomplishment. 

We can expect a flurry of executive orders that will reverse much of the disastrous 

policies of this last four years.  It will take a very long time to undo the harm that has been 

done both at home and abroad.   

The national ERA Coalition is calling on President-elect Biden to make adding the 

28th Amendment to the U.S. Constitution part of his agenda for the First 

100 Days.  The Coalition is requesting that Biden ask the National Archivist to accept the 

documentation from the Commonwealth of Virginia as certification that the ERA has been 

ratified.  Ratifying the ERA has been a priority during my administration as NFDW President, 

so I am asking our members to also reach out to President-elect Biden and request that he 

also make this his priority. 

January 5 is the date for the Run-off for the two Senate seats in Georgia.  NFDW 

members have been very engaged in this crucially important contest.  Thank you for all the 

phone banking, post card writing, and donations.  There are even two digital billboards in 

Georgia that have been fully funded by NFDW members.  Our Democratic Sisters in Florida, 

led by Patricia Farley and Linda Williams, have made this possible.  Keep scrolling to see 

artwork for the billboards below.   

We are glad to help because we know how important it is to have two Democrats in 

these Senate seats.  President-elect Biden needs these two Democrats to help move his 

agenda.   

 May 2021 be a year of good health, peace and prosperity for you and your family.  

Until we can meet in person again, may we all be safe and secure. 

                                                     Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                                          


